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Michele King

Subject: FW: New notes have been added to case #46577

Original Request 
Dear Water District Executives:  
 
Please, please, please DO NOT  reduce the cut in water usage compared with 2013 levels to 20 percent.   
We have too many people using too much water in a county that has a relatively low rainfall, and there 
should not be any alleviation of the restrictions until our area and the state as a whole has enjoyed 
historically average rainfall (or better) for at least two-to-three years.    
 
In fact, we are willing to pay more for water if that can enable  the construction of new water storage and 
recycling facilities to ensure minimally adequate supplies for the indefinite future.  And we, as retired 
librarians, are not excessively well off, merely concerned for the well-being of our burgeoning community.    
 
So, please be conservative and decide strategically for the long-term future of our county.  Don't reduce the 
30% cut-back restriction.  
 
Thanks and cheers - John Hogle 
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